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To Whom It May Concern:

     There is nothing we can add to what others have said in voicing our objection to
the CAFO at Mt. Judea.   But I do want  my objection noted.   It should never have
been allowed in the first place!

    For purely economic reasons, the factory should never have been allowed to be
placed in the watershed of the Buffalo River.  Tourism is one of the most important
industries in our state.   One leak, and the livelihood of many will be greatly
damaged.   We might have to change our motto from The Natural State to The
Stinky State.  We feel badly for the students and staff who are at Mt. Judea school.

Thank you for considering our objection.

Ginger and Phil Milan
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